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NEGATIVE TEST 

RESULT? 
 

We still need to see 

them! 
 

If you have to be off for 

Coronavirus reasons, the only 

way we can record it as ‘special 

leave’ is if you send in your test 

results once they are back.  This 

is so that we can use the special 

symbols on the register that 

relate to Coronavirus absences. 

Please send in the result as soon 

as possible and if there are no 

more symptoms in the 

household, your children can 

then return to school. 

Please send to: head@st-

bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk 

 

What a strange time we are living through!  We are trying our best to keep school as calm and as ‘normal’ as 
possible.  We do like to support charities and are looking to support the Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 
who are holding a GREEN DAY on 9th October.  Pupils will dress in green (or blue) for the day in aid of the great 

work they do – more details to follow – I do hope you can support us in this - Thank You - Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Bentley Hoyle 
Y1 – Nova Merriman 
Y2 – Ozkar Mazur 
Y3 – Shane Fearnley 
Y4 – Stephen Cummins 
Y5 – Kuvimba Zakharta 
Y6 – Finley Hamilton 

 

Important Message for 

Year 6 Pupils!  
Please make sure you fill in the 

online application forms for 
Secondary school. 

Fill in the form at: 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

before 31st October! 

COLDS and 

VIRUSES 

Remember: 
 

Catch it 

Bin it 

Kill it! 
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Contacting school 
If you need to get in touch with the office, it’s better to telephone if possible at 

the moments.  Class emails are an easy way to contact our child’s teacher 
directly.  They are all very similar: year#@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk 

If you want to contact me about other issues or are concerned about something, 
please drop me an email at: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk and I’ll try my 

best to sort it!  Thank You for your continuing support, Mr Crabtree 

 

 

Helping Your School! 

So far we have been very lucky and had no positive cases of Coronavirus 

but that’s not to say that it won’t happen! 

You may see children absent or even being picked up during school time 

but this is because we have observed symptoms in them or, more often, 

their doctor or the NHS have told the family to get a test and isolate 

until it is returned negative.  So if you are told to do this please make 

sure you do – and please trust school to be doing the right thing! 

 

 

 

Coronavirus – What to 

look for 

You should know the 

symptoms to look out for by 

now but here are the official 

ones we are looking out for: 

 High temperature 

 New and persistent cough 

 Loss of smell and/or taste 
 

 

Good Language 

NOT 

Bad Language 
Please can you make sure you 

use appropriate language in 

and around school grounds – 

whether you can see children 

or not - WE CAN ALL STILL 

HEAR YOU! 
(inside and round the corner) 
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